
Come fly with us!

More information at http://flyingfifteen.mallorcaservice.de

By the time you read this, the Palma fleet will have moved to our summer base in Pollensa. 

We’ll also have had our first trophy race – the Hugh Wilson trophy. This isn’t so much a race as 
a rally in three parts; we leave Pollensa and race up to Formentor Island, finishing in the 
shallow bay. We regroup there, in front of the multi-million Euro beach houses, and race across
to Bon Aire on the opposite side of the bay. There we moor up in the small marina, and meet 
up with family & friends for lunch overlooking the water. Final stage is a race back to Pollensa, 
although often the race is to catch the last of the wind, more than to beat the competition.

Two more races scheduled in July – Mallorca championships on July 5-7, and then another on 
July 20.

As promised, more news on the 2014 Europeans – Flying Fifteen International and Real Club 
Nautico Puerto Pollens have confirmed that the 2014 European Championships will be held in 
Pollensa from September 14 and 19, 2014. If you want to join the fleet, now’s the time to get a 
boat and get practicing. There are several available, starting at €4,000 right up to a former 
World Champion! Another way is to come and try crewing with one of the experienced racers –
we’re always looking for new friends! If you’re interested, email Flying Fifteen Spain 
ff@mallorcaservice.de and we’ll put you in contact with a boat and helmsman.

In the next months: History of the flying fifteen, Racing in Pollensa. 
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